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This Integrated Natural Resources Management Plan (INRMP) meets the requirements of the


Sikes Act (16 US Code [USC] 670a et seq.) as amended and has been prepared in accordance


with regulations, standards, and procedures of the Department of Defense (DOD) and the United


States Air Force (USAF). To the extent that resources permit, the 45th Space Wing (45 SW) will


implement the actions associated with this plan and will strive to meet its goals and objectives.


By their signatures below, or an enclosed letter of concurrence, all parties have reviewed this


plan and grant their concurrence and acceptance.


Commander, 45th Mission Support Group


Signature: Signature Date:


Matthew V. Wallace, Colonel, USAF


Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission


Signature: Signature Date:


Print Name: Title


NOAA — National Marine Fisheries Service — Habitat Conservation Division (HCD)


Signature: Signature Date:


Pace Wilber, HCD Branch Chief, South Atlantic Branch


NOAA — National Marine Fisheries Service — Protected Resources Division (PRD)


Signature: Signature Date:


Rachel Sweeney, PRD Branch Chief, South Atlantic Branch


De artment of Interior — US Fish and Wildlife Service


Signature: Signature Date:
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NMFS appreciates the opportunity to provide these comments.  Please direct related


correspondence to the attention of Ms. Jaclyn Daly-Fuchs at our Charleston Area Office.  She 

may be reached at (843) 762-8610 or by e-mail at Jaclyn.Daly@noaa.gov.

        Sincerely,

       / for


Virginia M. Fay


Assistant Regional Administrator

        Habitat Conservation Division

cc:  USAF, Angy.Chambers@us.af.mil

SAFMC, Roger.Pugliese@safmc.net

F/SER4, David.Dale@noaa.gov

F/SER47, Jaclyn.Daly@noaa.gov
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Ryan, Joy M


From: Rachel Sweeney - NOAA Federal <rachel.sweeney@noaa.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 2:40 PM

To: Ryan, Joy M

Subject: Re: are you in receipt of a CD from the USAF 45th Space Wing for NMFS review of the


45th Space INRMP update


Yes we have received the information.  However, due to on-going work load issues, we do not anticipate

reviewing the document unless the USAF is requesting ESA consultation.


Thank you,

Rachel


On Fri, Dec 19, 2014 at 2:32 PM, Ryan, Joy M <joy.ryan@amecfw.com> wrote:


Good afternoon,


On behalf of the USAF 45th Space Wing (45 SW), I sent a CD on Wednesday, November 26th to the attention

of Ms Rachel Sweeney that includes files related to the 45 SW updated Integrated Natural Resources

Management Plan (INRMP). This electronic version of the document was provided to your office as part of the

review process identified under the Sikes Act.


Is your office in receipt of this CD?


I look forward to your response.


Regards,


Joy Ryan, PWS  

Senior Scientist

Amec Foster Wheeler

Natural Resources

 

Amec Foster Wheeler


